
Department of Biochemistry 
Sri Venkateswara College 

(University of Delhi) 

CORRIGENDUM 

In reference to the earlier notice regardinga admission to the One-Year Post-Graduate Diploma 

Course in Molecular and Biochemical Technology (2025-2026), applicants are hereoy 
informed that: 

The last date for receipt of applications has been extended to Tuesday, 5th August, 2025 

(12:00 pm). 
Applicants are advised to refer to the college website on 8th August, 2025 for updates regaralng 
the entrance test. 
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